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People Helping People Do Concrete Better
William L. Butler

3470 S. 29th Ave      

Bozeman, MT  59718

Cell: 920-252-2185  

Email: bill@concrete360.com

Justin McElfresh
Sherman Carter Barnhart Architects
2405 Harrodsburg Road
Lexington, KY  40504-3329
Re:  Taylorsville Elemetary School – polished concrete

Justin:

I have reviewed all of the submitted photos for the subject project.  It is clear that the contractors edging work, (or lack of), is clearly not to industry standards.  It was also clear that the repairs done on the floor were done with a product not suited for polished concrete.  It appears that they used some sort of epoxy product.

As I understand the complaint with the dye, it is still coming off with normal cleaning.  Without a through site inspection it is difficult to tell what is causing this, however, one of two things usually occur:  Either the concrete was not opened up sufficiently to allow the dye to penetrate or they used straight acetone without using a penetrating agent to retard the flash point thus not allowing enough dwell time in order for the dye to fully enter the slab.

I also noticed several areas where they did not achieve total refinement of the diamond scratch pattern.  This detracts from the overall appearance and is not considered acceptable.

Bill Butler 

